
2008 - 2010 
  
HONOURARY  RABBI  
Rabbi Ben Ayon 
416-630-5510 or 
Pager: 980-0116 
 
PAST  PRESIDENT 
Stan Ash 
416-445-9937 
 
PRESIDENT 
Sheldon Rose 
905-731-1177 
  
VICE-PRESIDENT 
Steve Levant 
905-841-2145 
 
TREASURER 
Jeff Hershorn, C.A. 
B.Sc 
630 York Hill Blvd. 
Thornhill, L4J 5L9 
905-764-8739 
  
RECORDING & 
CORRESPONDING 
SECRETARY 
Loren Wiseman, B.A. 
905-764-6310 
 
SOCIAL  
Stan Ash 
360 Banbury Rd. 
Toronto, M2L 2V5 
416-445-9937 
 
MEMBERSHIP 
Loren Freid 
81 Avenue Rd. 
Richmond Hill,  
L4C 9N6 
905-787-1037 
  
WELFARE 
Martin Novak 
45 Heatherton Way 
Thornhill, L4J 3E7 
905-764-9525 
  
SGT-AT-ARMS 
Zachary Ruderman 
905-886-4245 
  
CEMETERY DIRECTORS 
Norem Litvak 
416-633-9163 
  
Jack Reiter 
416-789-4886 
 
 
www.bluestarlodge.ca 
 

 

 
 

SUNDAY FEBRUARY 3, 2008: 

FINANCIAL: 

New quarterly statements are now going out and we hope that the dues are paid 
as soon as possible, especially from the members who are past due. If there is 
any problem in paying, please contact Bro. Jeff Hershorn. 

SOCIAL: 

Members who commit themselves to attend these events must pay in 
advance.  In some cases where the Lodge pays in advance, these members 
may be charged accordingly, depending on the circumstances. 

Our Chanukah Bowling party was cancelled due to inclement weather.  
Hopefully we can replace it at a later date. 

Just a reminder of the Dirty Dancing show at the Royal Alex Theatre is on 
Saturday April 12, 2008 

Keep open the date of Sunday November 2, 2008 at the old Ford Theatre 
(Yonge & Sheppard) for Jersey Boys.  Regular price is $95.00 each, less a 
subsidy by the Lodge.  There will be more information at a later date. 

We give our thanks to Bro. Steve Levant and his committee on the past social 
events that were held. 

For further information contact Steve Levant at 905-841-2145 or his email: 
slevant@metroland.com 

WELFARE: 

Best wishes to Bro. Nat Tenanbaum who has been admitted to Sunnybrook 
Hospital, Veterans Wing. 

OLD AND NEW BUSINESS: 

There is a discount available to Blue Star Lodge members who use the services 
of Steeles Memorial Chapel. 

 
PRESIDENT      CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 
 
Sheldon Rose   Loren Wiseman 


